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Dear Committee members,

As a mental health nurse of many years, I ask you to please reject the bills for
 easy abortion.

Mothers need to be protected from pressure from their partners, and the lifetime of grief
 and regret. Fathers of unborn children similarly can suffer from having their children
 destroyed without any consultation. In both cases the relationship of the parents is often a
 casualty, which does nothing for the stability of our society.

Thank you for your consideration

Elizabeth Shaw
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